
           

MEMO  

TO: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee  

FROM: Councillor Joe Mihevc  

RE:  Snow ploughing in laneways  

DATE: April 8, 2008  

 

Given the various issues related to this year’s snowfall, I request a report on a service adjustment 
related to laneways, specifically about ploughing the entrances/exits to laneways.  

The current policy is not to plough laneways at all. This prudently is to avoid damaging fences, 
garages and vehicles. There is an opportunity, however, for a minor amendment. My residents 
reported that this compromise would be extremely helpful.  

My request is that the protocol for snow clearing in laneways be so amended.   

Sincerely,   

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul’s West   


